
G~BAL 
Laser Enrichment 

Security-Related Information Notice 

This letter forwards security-related sensitive information, 
which is to be withheld from public disclosure in accordance 
with 10CFR2.390 & R/S 2005-31 

June 15, 2016 
GLE-2016-0028 

Attn: Document Control Desk 
Micheal Layton Director, 
Division of Security Operations 
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident 
Response U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 

Global Laser Enrichment 

Mark F. Monks 
Facility Security Officer 

3901 Castle Hayne Road 
Wilmington, NC 28402-0780 
USA 

T 910 819 3788 
F 910 401 1492 
c 910 233 7203 

Mark.Monks@ge.com 

Docket 70-7016 
SNM-2019 

Subject: (U) Submital of Global Laser Enrichment Wilmington Standard Practice Procedures 
Plan GLEP-00009, Revision 14 

Global Laser Enrichment (GLE) hereby submits revision to the Standard Practice and 
Procedures Plan (SPPP) for the Wilmington Facility. 

The enclosure contains security-related sensitive information which is to be withheld from 
public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 and the instructions in RIS 2005-31. 
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If you have any questions or need clarification or additional guidance at any time, please contact me 
at (910) 819-3788. 

Sincerely, 

. 4-
/ 

Mark F. Monks 
Facility Security Officer 

Enclosures: 

1. SPPP for GLE, GLEP-00009, Revision 14 
2. SPPP for GLE, GLEP-00009, Revision 14 (Markup) 

cc: 0. Siurano-Perez (NRC NMSS) 
J.K. Everly (NRC NSIR) 
L. Pitts (Sr. Fuel Facility Inspector Region 
II) P.C. Jenny (GLE) 

Global Laser Enrichment 
Docket No. 70-7016 


